

## In Memoriam Richard Scanlan July 1, 1953 - September 1, 2021

No. 9, Series 2021



Richard Scanlan passed away on September 1, 2021, surrounded by his loved ones. He worked for the City of Rialto from October 13, 1980, until February 19, 2011, as the Director of the Rialto Airport and Solid Waste Management Department. He leaves behind his loving Wife Marsha Scanlan and many other relatives and devoted friends. The City along with Rialto community sends prayers to the family.

Ed Scott Mayor Pro Tem

Andy Carrizales

Council Member

Deborah Robertson Mayor

October 12, 2021

Rafael Trujillo
Council Member

Karla Perex

Council Member